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KEEP COLLECTING YOUR CAPS!!!!! 

 PLEASE SEE THE FLYER ON THE LAST PAGE        

FOR A COMPLETE LIST OF THE ACCEPTABLE AND 

NOT ACCEPTABLE TYPES OF LIDS AND CAPS TO 

COLLECT! 

 

Hot Lunch Orders are due by midnight on February 20th 

Visit our website, chschool.net and 

Click on “Parents” on the top right 

Then click on “Hot Lunch” in the drop down box 

 

These are the following ways that we would inform parents of a school closing: 

 Parents will receive a call or text from our automated system 

 It will be posted on our website, chschool.net 

 Visit emergencyclosings.com to check if our school is listed 
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March 22nd 

Spring Banquet 

Silent Auction 

More                  

information  

coming soon! 

SAVE 

THE  

DATE 

 

hthttps://cdn3.vectJu
norstock.com/i/1000x
1000/12/82/basketbal
l-tournament-vector-

SAVE THE DATE!!! 

Family Skating Party 

February 22nd from 6 to 8 p.m. 

See the attached flyer! 

Girls Basketball 
January 

25 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

28 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

29 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

31 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

February 
1 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

4 - Home vs. Southside 4:15 

5 - Away vs. KTA 4:30 

7 - Home vs. TCS 4:15 

11 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

12 - Away vs. FOFCA 4:30 

14 - Home vs. KTA 4:30 

15 - Home vs. FOFCA 4:30 

19 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

25 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

26 - Away vs. TCS 4:15 

March 
4 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

5 - Practice 3:30 to 5:00 

8 & 9 - Tournament at Grace 
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What’s coming in February? 

1 - Ben Franklin Assembly at 10:30 and 

 Awards Ceremony following 

18 - No School Presidents’ Day 

22 - World Expo 1:30 p.m. dismissal 

There will be extended care! 

22 - Midterms Go Home 

22 -  Family Skating Party 

 

 

 

REPORT CARD 
DAY 

JANUARY 25TH 
Visit the school website, 

chschool.net to view your child’s 
report card. 

Click on “Parents” at the top right 

Click on “Parent Plus” 

There will be a small tutorial 
listed to view your child’s report 

card. 

     The Patio is proud to give back to         

Christian Hills School! 

Our next fundraiser is on Wednesday,         

January 30th at the Orland Park Patio        

location at 7830 West 159th Street between  

3:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. 

15% of your purchase will be donated back to 

Christian Hills School to go towards the 8th 

grade class trip to Washington D.C. 

      Look for the flyer in your child’s folder.                            

       Flyers must be presented to the restaurant.   

Know of any alumni of Christian Hills School? 

Please invite them to the Spring Banquet on         

April 5th! 

We are celebrating our 40th Anniversary of        

Christian Hills School! 

 



       







CHRISTIAN HILLS SCHOOL 

IN-SCHOOL SPECIAL EVENT CONSENT FORM 

 
Dear Parents,     

                                                                               

Please review the information below and return this form to the school with 
your signature.  Payment must accompany this consent form. 

 

The K3 through eighth grade classes will be having an in-school special event, 
“Benjamin Franklin”, from Historical Perspectives for Children. 

 

Date:  Friday, February 1st                                   Time:  10:30 a.m. 

Place:  Sanctuary                                                 Cost:   $3.00 

 

Attendance to this special event is required for K3 through eighth grade         
students. 

…………………………………..………………………………………………….…... 

 

My child/children, ______________________________, will be attending the 
special event on Friday, February 1st. 

 

I have enclosed $3.00 _____.  I have also enclosed ______ for _____ adults. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND $3.00 BY Wednesday, January 30th. 

                       

PARENTS, FAMILY, AND HOME-SCHOOLERS ARE MORE THAN            
WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO COME. 

THE COST PER PERSON IS ALSO $3.00. 


